

921 Country Creek Drive New Lenox, II 60451 815.462.4475/815.462.4476 nogalandscape@aol.com

## NEWSLETTER FALL 2012

As the temperatures continue to drop and we approach our Winter Season, we at Nogas want to keep you updated on the current and future maintenance of your property, as well as offer a few reminders regarding the upcoming season. By now, are crews are completing fertilizing and continuing routine services. Crews are performing final Fall cleanups and preparing properties for snow by marking properties for plowing.

The drought endured this past summer may have caused substantial damage to many properties, and we will continue to repair this damage as soon as possible, specifically, the early spring.

As always, we value your business and hope that you are more than satisfied with the quality services we provide. In addition, we welcome the opportunity to service other Associations as well. We offer an incentive for any successful referral.

We want to take this opportunity to wish you and yours a happy and safe holiday season. As always, we appreciate your continued business and should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

## NOGAS LANDSCAPING

Dave Noga Mike Barry